
A PLEA FOR INFORMATION 

A study is currently in progress to determine the historical and present status of the Great 
Gray Owl (Strix nebulosa) in North America. Any information regarding sight records or 
possible breeding occurrences of the Great Gray Owl is urgently required. Your cooperation 
will be gratefully acknowledged. 

Please write to: M. Collins 
Department of Zoology 
University of Manitoba 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
Canada R3T 2N2 


